
The Richfield Springs 
Central School Board of Education
The Richfield Springs Central School Board of 

Education held a regular meeting at 6:30 p.m. in the 
cafeteria on December 2, 2020. 

Members present: Scot Mondore, Brad Smith, 
Tom Shypski, Tony Bailey (Virtual) and Nancy Duevel. 
Also present: Tom Piatti-Superintendent, René Wilson-
PK-6 Principal, Lee Supensky-Secondary Principal and 
Marilyn Shaw-District Clerk. 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
Mr. Piatti reported on the following:
• Substitute and tutor availability 
• Virtual instruction plan for secondary students 
• COVID costs 

Board approved: 
• Returned taxes 
• Tax warrant 
• October bank reconciliations 
• Student recommendations 

Note: Board Briefs are a summary of the board meeting, 
not official minutes. 2


